Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 2:45:51 AM

First name: Marye Last name: Sanctuary

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The proposed expansion is a disgrace. It's too much strain on the land and the ecosystems that surround it. Not to mention the destruction and disruption to homes and businesses along highway 83.

Please protect the sanctity of this lake, and preserve the history and memories developed in the current lodges and at the lake in its current state. 75 years of weddings, family reunions, summer vacations and annual camping trips do not deserve to be destroyed by an out of state developer from Utah that is too greedy to appreciate this special piece of our state.